

UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES DILIMAN

Office of the University Registrar

Phone 981-8500 ext. 4551, 4552, 4553 / 927-6084 P.O. Box 161, Diliman, QC 1101 email: our@up.edu.ph

02 October 2012

OUR Memo ECA 12-23

FOR:

The College Secretaries

FROM:

Evangeline C. Amor, Ph.D.

University Registrar and UC CSAPG Member-Secretary

SUBJECT:

CSAPG Policies on the Current UPD General Education Program

At its 17 September 2012 meeting, the University Council Committee on Student Admissions, Progress, and Graduation (CSAPG) approved the following policies regarding the implementation of the UPD General Education (GE) Program effective first semester, AY 2012-2013:

- 1. In relation to OUR Memo ECA-12-19, the CSAPG Chair was given authority to approve cases of students who enrolled in Math 2 during the first semester, AY 2012-2013 only, despite having higher Math subjects in their curriculum.
- 2. Transferees from other UP Constituent Units and shiftees from within UPD units whose student numbers start with 2011 and below (2010, 2009, etc) will follow the old RGEP Program. Transferees from other UP Constituent Units and shiftees from within UPD units whose student numbers start with 2012 will follow the current UPD GE Program.
- 3. Transferees from other schools are considered freshmen, so they must follow the current UPD GE program.
- 4. The provisions in the OUR Memo ECA-12-19 supersedes changes made on required Math courses in a curriculum that was revised due to the current UPD GE Program.
- 5. Students, with student numbers that start with 2011 and below, who wish to follow a revised curriculum will need to request approval.

Please be guided accordingly.

Thank you very much.